
 

Cumulative Bible Memory Guidelines 
 

 

The entire Cumulative Bible Memory selection and scripture references must be correctly recited 

to an adult in one sitting according to the following guidelines: 

 

1. The student will be allowed three prompts (a word given that has not been previously said 

by the student). 

2. The adult may repeat anything that the student has already said correctly. 

3. The adult may tell the student what verse the student is currently on. 

4. The adult may tell the student if he or she said the verse correctly or incorrectly. 

5. The student must say the scripture reference at the beginning of each separate section if it 

is a consecutive group of scriptures or at the beginning of each scripture if they stand 

alone. 

 

 

A student may receive the Cumulative Bible Memory Award if 

he or she has recited Cumulative and turned in this verification form 

to the school office by Friday, May 12, 2023, at 8:10 a.m. 

 

 

 

My child has correctly recited Cumulative Bible Memory according to the above guidelines. 

 

 

 

  

Child’s name 
 

 

  

Adult’s signature 
 

 

  

Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 


